
The Priory Institute are taking registrations now for the second running 
of their online Summer School starting on August 10, Please use this link 
for further information https://bit.ly/2BYPmXa Tel: +353 (0)86 8510769 
(mobile)www.prioryinstitute.com 

___________________________________________________________ 
 
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
RECENTLY DECEASED:    

Anna Hussey (nee Bonner) 

Nancy McCarthy 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

John Bridgeman 

Rita Lowry 

Peggy McDonnell 

Sheila Cox 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Bill O’Donovan, Liam Coffey,  

Marie McGuirk, Liam McDonnell,  

William Scully, William & Mary McKeon, 

Ann McCarthy, Sean Hayes,  

Dorothy Teehan. 

 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

19th Sunday in Ordinary Time —9th Aug  ‘20 MASS TIMES 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

 

Weekend Masses  

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

Sundays at 9.30 a.m. 

& 11.00 a.m.  

 

Please note there is 

no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment. 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

 

Thought for the day   
 

“Do not be afraid” is one of those ex-

pressions which goes straight to the heart. Who 

has not sometimes been afraid? The command 

not to fear combines two things: firstly, it is a 

recognition that yes, sometimes we are afraid; 

secondly, it proclaims that in the community of 

faith, with Jesus, God-with-us, our companion 

on the way, we ought really to be free from 

deep fear, because “all shall be well.” Let us 

hear again the words, “Courage! It is I! Do not 

be afraid.”  

Prayer   

 
Lord, save us when circumstances seem to 

overwhelm us, when we cannot see our way 

forward, when we find ourselves sinking. Take 

us by the hand and lead to the open space of 

freedom and confidence in you  

https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-201223859&key=YAMMID-34616116&link=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2F2BYPmXa
https://prioryinstitute-dot-yamm-track.appspot.com/Redirect?ukey=1tjDPBahx5AkljfKgfehOuOInL2JFKmAJGs2-YYbIVdg-201223859&key=YAMMID-34616116&link=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.prioryinstitute.com
mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


RETURN OF 12.30 p.m. MASS 
 

It is hoped that we might be able 

to bring back the 12.30 p.m. Mass 

from September. However we will 

need to find some new Volunteers, 

the number we have at the mo-

ment are pushed to the  limit. We 

need you , the public to help out if 

we are to keep going. Please drop 

your name and number into the 

Sacristy, call 01 8332772 or e-mail 

us at info@marinoparish.ie  

 

 

COLLECTIONS/DONATIONS 
 

To donate to our parish you may 
use the Donate Button or place 
your donations, Double Wallet en-
velopes, Family Offering envelopes 
and Easter Dues envelopes into the 
baskets provided at the exit doors 
or the safes (Large Wooden Box es 
with slot) at the back of the 
Church.  
As everyday can be regarded as 
‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place 
each morning.  
 
 

I wish to sincerely thank all who 
have helped with this effort in 
these extremely challenging 
times.   
 

HOLY  DAY     

Next Saturday the 15th August is 
the Feast of the Assumption and is 
a Holy Day of Obligation. Mass will 
be on Friday evening at 5.30 p.m. 
(Vigil) and 10.00 a.m. & 11.00 a.m. 
on Saturday morning. 
 

UNDAY MISSAL 

A new compact 3 year 
cycle Sunday Missal can 
be ordered through the 
Sacristy for €14.50 —it 
replaces the weekly missalette. 
Please let us know if you would 
like to order a copy. 

 
 

CHURCH REPOSITO-

RY/SHOP 

The  Church Reposi-
tory/Shop has reopened  and will 
be open every Sunday after the  
11.00 a.m. and also every Tuesday 
and Thursday morning after 10.00 
a.m. Mass We have a good supply 
of sacramental mementos for all 
occasions and in particular for First 
Holy Communion.                              
Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble our Parish Shop as well as from 
the Sacristy. 

 

                

           IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 It is recommended that you would wear a face covering while in 
the Church. 

 In order to relieve the pressure on our volunteers we would ask 
that you come early to be seated in time for start of mass. 

 Please do not kneel, kneeling reduces the physical distance be-
tween people. 

 As our numbers are restricted it would be appreciated if you 
could attend Mass on weekdays and leave weekend Masses  for 
those who cannot attend during the week. 

 As is best practice contact tracing is recommended, please down-
load the HSE App or drop your name and contact number into 
the safes (Large Wooden Boxes with slot)  at the main entrance.  

FIRST CONFESSIONS 

Please pray for the boys & girls of Grace park Educate Together & 
Drumcondra Church of Ireland schools who will celebrate the Sacra-
ment of Reconciliation for the first time on Thursday next. This is a 
really important milestone for them on their journey of faith and we 
congratulate them on all their preparation for this experience of 
God's love and forgiveness. 

GOOD NEWS !!! 

We are absolutely delighted to be able to announce dates for the first 
of the long awaited celebrations of First Communion. 

Sunday 23rd August boys & girls from Gracepark Educate Together/
Drumcondra Church of Ireland N.S. 

Saturday 19th September - girls from Miss Butler's Class in SVP 

Saturday 26th September - girls from Miss O Hanlon's Class in SVP 

Saturday 3rd October - girls from Miss Fahy's class in SVP 

Scoil Mhuire boys - FHC will be held a little later in the Autumn, dates 
are still being worked on - watch this space !  


